
Environmental Bulletin
The Savannah River Site

Volume 30, Number 10September 19, 2018

Notice of Proposed Rulemaking for 10 CFR 830 
– Nuclear Safety Management

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) Office of Environment, Health, Safety and Security has submitted a notice 
of proposed rulemaking (NOPR) to the Federal Register for 10 CFR part 830 – Nuclear Safety Management. This 
NOPR was issued by the Federal Register on August 8th, 2018 and is available at (https://www.federalregister.gov/
documents/2018/08/08/2018-16863/nuclear-safety-management). The rule governs the conduct of DOE contractors, 
DOE personnel, and other persons conducting activities that affect, or may affect, the safety of DOE nuclear facilities. 
The proposed revisions reflect the experience gained in the implementation of the existing rule over the past seventeen 
years. The proposed revisions are intended to enhance operational efficiency while maintaining robust safety 
performance.

Public comment on this proposed rule will be accepted until October 9th, 2018. Public comment can be submitted in 
written form or by attending one of the public meetings.

Public meetings for this proposed rulemaking will be held in:

1. Richland, WA at the HAMMER Federal Training Facility, Building 6091, Room 10, 2890 Horn Rapids Road, Richland, 
WA, on August 16th, 2018.

2. Albuquerque, NM at the Albuquerque Marriott, Sandia Room, 2101 Louisiana Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM, on 
September 6th, 2018.

3. Oak Ridge, TN at the Oak Ridge Associated Universities, Pollard Technology Conference Center Auditorium, 210 
Badger Avenue, Oak Ridge, TN, on September 25th, 2018. 

4. Aiken, SC at the University of South Carolina – Aiken, Business and Education Building, Room 124,  
471 University Parkway, Aiken, SC, on September 27th, 2018. 

All public meetings will be held from 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and from 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. local time.  Interested 
persons who wish to speak at the public meeting should telephone the Office of Nuclear Safety, (301) 903-2996, 
by 4:30 p.m. Eastern time on August 13th, 2018 for Richland, WA, on August 31st, 2018 for Albuquerque, NM, on 
September 18th, 2018 for Oak Ridge, TN, and on September 20th, 2018 for Aiken, SC. Each presentation is limited to 
20 minutes.

To submit comments in written form please use any of the following methods, with the identifier of “RIN 1992-AA57”:

1. Federal eRulemaking Portal: https://www.regulations.gov. Follow the instructions for submitting comments.

2. E-mail: Rulemaking.830@hq.doe.gov. Include RIN 1992-AA57 in the subject line of the email. Please include the full 
body of your comments in the text of the message or as an attachment.

3. Mail: U.S. Department of Energy, Office of Nuclear Safety, AU-30, 1000 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 
20585. 

Due to potential delays in DOE’s receipt and processing of mail sent through the U.S. Postal Service, we encourage 
respondents to submit comments electronically to ensure timely receipt. 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2018/08/08/2018-16863/nuclear-safety-management
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2018/08/08/2018-16863/nuclear-safety-management


For additional information about the 
five-year remedy review process at SRS, 
please contact:

Janet Griffin
Savannah River Nuclear Solutions
Aiken, S.C. 29808

(803) 952-8467

email: janet.griffin@srs.gov
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